

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

26th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Learning Walks

On Tuesday 9th October between 9 a.m. and 10 a.m., we would like to invite you to come into school and support your children with their learning. This is a fantastic opportunity to join your child in their classroom and take part in their learning, whilst gaining a greater understanding of how we teach and how you can support your child at home with their work.

Please note that this is not for the reception class. The children in reception have had a great start to the term, but at this stage we are still settling them down to routines and life around the school.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible and ask that you arrive via the school office.

Yours faithfully

Mr J J Figg

Executive Headteacher

